
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Restricted Burning Period  
 

The Shire of Northam wishes to advise that due to changing weather 
conditions, the Restricted Burning Period will commence on Monday 11th 
March 2019 under the following restrictions, 
 

- All burning restricted to agricultural purposes only. 
 

- All properties must be 40ha and above to be eligible to apply for a 
permit. 

 
- All burning is restricted to grass/stubble only, no solid fuels are to be 

burnt during the restricted period. 
 
Pursuant to the powers contained in Section 24G (2) of the Bush Fires Act 
1954, the Shire of Northam also prohibits the burning of all 1m3 piles of 
garden refuse/rubbish on the ground or in an incinerator that would otherwise 
be permitted under Section 24F within its district during this Restricted Period. 
 
All garden refuse/rubbish should be taken to the tip or disposed of in another 
manner, other than burning. 
 
This prohibition applies to all persons within the Shire of Northam district. 
 
For more information about the restricted burning period, please see the Shire 
of Northam Website. 
 

 
 
 

https://www.dfes.wa.gov.au/firechat/Pages/default.htm

